From: "Ferintosh Community Council" <ferintoshcc@hotmail.com>

Subject: Ferintosh Bus Link Trial

Date: 01 June 2016 20:16

Hi Everyone,

FCC's new initiative to achieve improved access to buses for residents is to begin this Monday coming, 6th June. This new initiative, the Ferintosh Bus Link, is being run in partnership with Stagecoach and the Black Isle Community Car Scheme until  the end of August. The results of this trial will then be assessed to see if this could become a permanent service.

FCC's main project for the next four years is 'support for those who need support'. One of the major difficulties for those who need support is poor access to public transport in our rural area. So our main focus for this trial has been captured in this question and quote put out to the press:

 "How do those of our residents, who are unable to drive, visit

friends and family, make medical appointments, shop and generally lead a full

independent life? Over the next three months the demand for this new bus link

service will let us know if this form of community transport is part of the

answer".

There will also be many of you not in the 'support' category who may also find this service useful from time to time and please feel free to try the scheme out for any purpose.

I think the main point of this email is to ask you to contact those close to you who you feel could benefit from better access to the buses. And you could make an even bigger contribution here by volunteering as a driver for those same people close to you and who trust you. The various attachments provide you with the background, the details of the scheme and some of the publicity released last week. The key number to phone for more information is 01349 862431, which is the number for the Black Isle Community Car Scheme.

I look forward to hearing your thoughts and experiences over the next three months. 

Bruce Morrison

Chair /Secretary

Ferintosh Community Council

ferintoshcc@hotmail.com
01349 877127

